
U.S. Department of Justice

Antitrust Division

Liberty Place Building
325 Seventh Street NW
Washington, DC 20530

September 22, 2003

David H. Jaffe
Senior Project Manager, Section I
Project Directorate IV
Division of Licensing Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington D.C. 20555-0001

Re: South Texas Project, Units 1 and 2 - Request for Comments on Proposed
Amendments to the Antitrust License Conditions

Dear Mr. Jaffe:

On September 5, 2002 you requested the comments of the Department of Justice on proposed
amendments to the antitrust license conditions attached to the Facility Operating License Nos. NPF-76
and NPF-80 for the South Texas Project, Units 1 and 2. The amendments would delete the Antitrust
license conditions in their entirety. You have given us a copy of the proposed amended conditions and
information concerning the proposed amendments.

Based on our examination of the information you submitted we have no objections to the
proposed amendments to the South Texas Project, Units 1 and 2 antitrust license conditions.

If you have any questions, please call me at 202-307-6351 or Janet Urban at 202-307-6479.

Sincerely,

Roger W. Fones
Chief
Transportation, Energy, and

Agriculture Section
Antitrust Division


